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PURCHASE AWARD DESCRIPTION

The Department of Agriculture (USDA) announced it has cancelled Solicitation No. 2000004370 that was
issued on October 25, 2016 for the purchase of Fresh Citrus.

No offers were received in response to the solicitation.

Further information can be obtained from the Commodity Procurement Staff, Agricultural Marketing Service,
USDA, Room 3522 South Building, Washington, DC 20250, telephone (202)720-4517 or the website at http:

/lwww .ams.usda.gov/selling-food



